Hello Councillor Rahman,

As a resident of the Fox Hollow community, I would like to express my concerns with the proposed Homeless Hub location at 705 Fanshawe Park Road as this is very close to our neighbourhood.

As part of the location criteria, hubs should not be located within close proximity of daycares, elementary schools, splash pads or playgrounds. Yet, this is next to a toy store where many families with young kids visit.

We recognize something has to be done to support vulnerable populations, however the solution is not in our backyards. We pay high taxes to live the northwest and have a safe and welcoming neighbourhood.

We're even more concerned about the wellness and safety of our properties and children. It's stressful to think encampments, needles and litter will make their way into our parks and trails.

Businesses will be impacted as well.

We kindly ask that you take all residents' concerns and advocate for another location not in our neighbourhood.

Regards, Sam Bonnavista